Property Tax Exemption—Military Housing; HB 2769

HB 2769 clarifies that, retroactive to tax year 2011, any and all housing developments
and related improvements located on U.S. military installations and used exclusively or primarily
by military personnel and their families are exempt from property taxation, notwithstanding the
fact that the property may have been developed pursuant to the military housing privatization
initiative.
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